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N E W S  R E L E A S E 

 

Tuesday, October 28, 2014  
Mayor of Cupertino’s Response to Tragic Accident in Cupertino 

 
Cupertino CA - Mayor Gilbert Wong, on behalf of the City Council and city staff, shares 
his deepest condolences in this time of grief.  
 
The Santa Clara Sheriff’s Office is conducting a vigorous investigation of the tragic 
accident that took place on McClellan Road near Bubb Avenue yesterday morning.  
 
The City of Cupertino promotes public safety and a safe environment for pedestrians, 
cyclists, and drivers. 
 
Mayor Wong remarked, “I am very saddened by this incident as I have a 14-year old 
high school student and an 11-year old elementary student who also walk home from 
school. We want to make sure our streets are safe for pedestrians, cyclist, and drivers.” 
 
 
About Cupertino 
 
Cupertino, CA, is on the western edge of Silicon Valley against the foothills of the Santa 
Cruz Mountains. With a population of 58,000 within 13 square miles, Cupertino is 42 
miles south of San Francisco and home to Apple Inc. and many other high-tech 
companies. Additional information about Cupertino is available at www.cupertino.org.  
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